
By Caring Cooks  

   

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We are excited to share the advantages of enrolling in our school's hot meal service. 

Did you know that parents who choose packed lunches spend around 11.5 hours more 

every term preparing lunch than those who enrol in our hot meal service? Also, families 

who pack lunches spend £190 more a year on their child's lunch compared to those who 

choose our hot school meals. Registering for our meal service saves you time and money! 

Concerned about your child's enjoyment of hot school meals? No need to worry! 

Our surveys show they love our meals, with 88% of parents rating them 'good' or 'excellent'. 

Your child will enjoy lunch with friends and have lots of time to eat. Our diverse, healthy menu 

ensures they get the nutrients they need for school success. 

The discounted cost for parents is £2.50 per meal and are free for families on income 

support, looked after children and parents/guardians serving in the Jersey Field 

Squadron. 

Registering for our primary school meals service is quick and simple. Visit 

flourish.myschoolmealorders.com/register or scan the QR code below. 

Need assistance signing up? We are here to help! Reach out via email at 

flourish@caringcooksofjersey.com or call 01534 539009. If you need further support, your 

child’s teacher can assist with the registration process. 

Thank you for supporting us in providing every child with the delicious and nutritious hot lunch 

they deserve. 

Warm regards, 

 
Yvonne Corbin 

CEO Caring Cooks                                                                                                             To order/sign up 

       
 


